From: Grant Klinzman 
Sent: Monday, June 04, 2018 4:31 PM
To: Steve Berlin
Subject: Malort Coffee Mug

Steve,

I am accepting a coffee mug on behalf of the City from Carl Jeppson. It will be kept in the Mayor’s Office for generally ceremonial purposes. 

Thank you,

Grant

Grant Klinzman

Office of the Mayor

